ABLE Module #1

Public Library Governance and Board Relations


May, 2006

To:       ABLE Governance Program Participants

From:   Jerry Nichols 

Re:       Class Preparation

Thank you for participating in our program on public library governance.  In order to make this the best experience possible, prior to the first class please:

· Locate and bring copies of the documents specified in Teaching Aid #1 attached to this e-mail.  You may not have all these materials, but find and bring copies of what you can.

· Fill out the attached questionnaire and return it to your system person.  

· Share with me any particular legal or governance issue that your library is facing today that you would like to discuss in class.  (e-mail: Gerald.Nichols@liu.edu)  

I look forward to working with you.  If you have any questions regarding the content of the program, please feel free to e-mail me.
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